

STATE OF MISSISSIPPI

PHIL BRYANT, GOVERNOR

MISSISSIPPI EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY

LEE W. SMITHSON EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

December 21, 2016

Mr. Karl Banks Madison County Board of Supervisors P.O. Box 608 Canton, Mississippi 39046

RE: Madison County Single-jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan

Dear Mr. Banks:

I am pleased to inform you that the Madison County Single-jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan submitted for State and Federal review has been approved by FEMA, pending local adoption, and documentation of the conduct of a final public hearing.

Upon adoption of this plan, please transmit a signed and dated facsimile of your resolution and documentation of a final hearing to the following fax number: (601) 933-6805 to the attention of Frank Hill, Mitigation Planner.

Upon receipt of your resolution adopting the Madison County Single-jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation Plan and documentation of a final public hearing, we will promptly forward to FEMA for final approval.

If we can provide further information, please free to contact me, or Frank Hill at (601) 933-6613, or fhill@mema.ms.gov.

Sincerely,

Billy J. Ratrick

Director, Mitigation Planning Bureau

Office of Mitigation

BJP:fh